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Nominated by: 
Gloria Raminha 

Nancy Ellis

We are honored to nominate Larry Young, from Steamboat Ski Resort, for the  
Bill Mackey Award, in recognition of  his outstanding support of  the skiing public and  
Far West Ski Association. Steamboat Ski Resort is one of  the largest ski resorts in North  
America. Larry Young brings together the Steamboat staff  and resort lodging partners  
to ensure that ski clubs and councils have truly great and memorable ski trips! 

Larry chose Steamboat over anywhere else, because when he was growing up in Kansas 
City, his family would travel to Steamboat, and he always loved being there.  

Larry worked his way up the ladder to his current position as Senior Sales Manager  
of  Steamboat Ski and Resort.  Larry started his career at Steamboat initially by working in  
the ticket office; and as a bartender for the Western BBQ’s. He was eventually promoted to 
ticket supervisor and from there, he moved into pre-sold tickets, then onward to Sales  
Manager. 

This past February, Far West Ski Association held their annual ski week in Steamboat. This event was successful from the first sales 
presentation, to planning, to check-in, to the on-mountain activities, due primarily to Larry Young’s involvement in every aspect of  the 
ski week.    

Because of  Larry Young’s outstanding support to the Far West Ski Association, our clubs and councils, and to the snowsport  
public, he embodies the spirit of  the Bill Mackey Award. Larry is highly deserving of  recognition as the 2019 Bill Mackey Award  
recipient!                                        
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